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Ambition · Pride · Success  

13th July 2020 
 
Dear Year 13 students 
 
A Level and L3 Vocational Results’ Day – Thursday 13th August 
GCSE English and Maths Result’s Day – Thursday 20th August 
 
I am writing to inform you of the plan for Results’ Days this year, as they will be organised in a different way to 
previous years. This is to ensure that we can maintain social distancing in line with government guidelines. 
 
Recently you completed a survey to select your preferred method for collecting results. Depending on the option 
that you selected the following processes will apply. 
 

1. If you opted to have your results texted/emailed to you, then these will be sent to your school email 
address only with a password and link sent separately on how to open the results on the Thursday. These 
cannot be sent to a personal email addresses or to your parents’ email address. 

2. If your preferred method was to receive your results by post, then the results will be posted on Thursday 
to the home address that we hold for you on SIMS. If you have recently moved, please let a member of 
the Sixth Form team know as soon as possible. Please note you will not receive your results until the 
Friday at the earliest.  

3. If you selected the option to come in to school to collect your results, then you are able to do so between 
8am and 11am on Thursday 13th August for A Levels and Level 3 vocational subjects and between 
10.30am and 11am on Thursday 20th August for GCSE subjects. You will collect your results from the Sixth 
Form Centre and if it gets too busy, then you will be asked to queue outside until it is safe for you to come 
into the building in a socially distanced way. Sadly, parents will need to wait in the front car park or 
outside the school gates in cars as we are limiting the amount of people coming into the school. 

 
In order to support you with your future destinations, we will have YC Herts and My Big Career supporting 
remotely for apprenticeship and UCAS applications on Thursday 13th August. 
 
Sixth form staff will also be able to guide you on the two days should you require any support. The best method 
to contact us will be by email to either myself or Mr Lindquist. 
 
shivalkarn@haileyburyturnford.com  or lindquists@haileyburyturnford.com  
 
How Have Grades Been Calculated? 
Grades have been submitted to the exam boards based on a collation of evidence including external examinations 
(where appropriate), mock data, coursework, as well as internal assessments, classwork and intervention work. 
Teachers have also taken into consideration the gains that students make in the final months due to revision, 
Easter lessons, interventions and targeted work.  
 
These grades are then collated by the exam boards and calculations are made across national data. The exam 
boards then issue final grades. 
 
If you are unhappy about your results it is possible for you to sit the examinations at a later date. Further 
guidance can be provided, on request, by emailing Mrs Shivalkar. 
 
Yours faithfully 
Mrs Shivalkar               Mr S Lindquist 
Assistant Principal       Head of Year 13 
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